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Students from all backgrounds and majors are invited to attend RIT’s chapter of 
the American Advertising Federation’s (AAF) first meeting of the quarter on 
Sunday, September 21, beginning at 6:00 p.m. in the SAU Club Space. 

  

Members have the opportunity to learn about the advertising profession and 
become involved in projects, both at RIT and within the community.  The AAF 
helps students to network and build their portfolios and skills by engaging in the 
creation of advertising campaigns. 

  

Students are welcome to bring portfolios but it is not required. 

 

http://us.f319.mail.yahoo.com/ym/Compose?To=Kayla.himelein@gmail.com

